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C I R C U L A R 

 

 A Special Healthcare Training Programme under the Pradhan Mantri Kaushal 
Vikas Yojana 3.0 (PMKVY 3.0) is being conducted by the Ministry of Skill 
Development and Entrepreneurship, Government of India, for meeting the deficit of 
healthcare workers essential for tackling the pandemic. Under this programme, crash 
course programme for 6 healthcare related job roles is designed for skilling/upskilling 
candidates/aspirants.  

In this regard, it is enjoined upon all the Principals of Government & Aided 
colleges and the Registrar of Goa University, to bring to the notice of all the students, 
regarding the Special Healthcare Training Programme under the PMKVY 3.0. The 
details about the students who are interested in pursuing the above special training 
programme shall be submitted to this Directorate on or before 31/05/2021by 11 a.m 
for the onward submission to the State Government. 

                      

                                                                    (Prasad Lolayekar, IAS) 
Director of Higher Education 

Encl:- 1. Letter dated 28/05/2021 
 2. D.O. letter dated 20/05/2021 
 
To, 
1. The Registrar, Goa University, Taleigao, Goa 
2. The Principals of all Government/Aided Colleges 

 
 



 



 
 
 



 

 


